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Cudgen Lakes Sand Quarry – Modification 2 (MP 05_0103B MOD 2) 
 

 
Dear Mr Herbert 
  
Thank you for your email on 17 January 2018 requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) 
review and comment on the Modification for the subject project. Please note that Roads 
and Maritime Service will provide a separate response. 
 
TfNSW has reviewed the Modification and provides the following comments: 
 
It is noted that Route 601 (operated by Surfside) and potentially school buses, pass 
through roads that are within the proposed intersection upgrade and pipeline corridor, at 
Tweed Coast Road and Crescent Street. It is recommended that the applicant be 
conditioned to consult with TfNSW and the bus operator(s) to provide advice of any 
roadwork or construction that may potentially impact bus run times and/or pick-up and 
drop-off points. 
 
If you have any further questions, Mr Lee Farrell, Transport Planner at TfNSW, would be 
pleased to take your call on (02) 8265 9943. I hope this has been of assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Freight, Strategy and Planning Division  
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